
Attention Parents! 
 

We are very excited to be able to offer an educational trip 
to Hawaii in June of 2020 to the students and families of 

Nysmith School for the Gifted, sponsored by Maria Theresa 
Dragg.   

Please join us for an informational meeting on  
 

Monday, October 7th at 4:30PM  
In Maria Theresa Dragg’s classroom 

Feel free to bring your child with you to the meeting. We plan to 
cover all of the program basics, including the itinerary, price, 

and how to register for the trip.   
We will also learn more about WorldStrides, the educational 

travel company that is helping us organize the trip and 
the financial aid and fundraising tools that they provide.   

We would like every student to join us! 

Check out a highlight video of the trip…  

Hawaii  
 

If you have any questions leading up to the meeting, please 
contact Maria Theresa Dragg at mdragg@nysmith.com 

  
We look forward to seeing you there! 

https://worldstrides.com/itineraries/discover-hawaii/

